
Dear Mike, 

Greetings to you and the entire community. I have taken a while to make a reply because I had to first 
save the funds for paying the taxes against the chalices. The good Lord has enabled me to accomplish 
that.  

I am attaching the photos of both Frs. Jerome and Charles as evidence of having received the chalices. 
They were very grateful and it was very timely that we are in the special month of the Souls in Purgatory. 
I am sure they cannot forget to pray for them. 

Once again, send my sincere gratitude to your community and we look forward to more precious relation-
ship especially through Prayer.  
Regards 

Anthony Mateega 
HEAD OF COUNCIL OF LAITY- KAMPALA ARCHDIOCESE 

          
Fr. Jerome Luweero                                       Fr. Charles Mpiima 


